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Benefit #1 

A secondary program consisting of middle 
school and high school students on the same 
campus is a more natural fit than a middle 
school on the grounds of an elementary. 



Middle school and high school faculty both tend 
to be subject area specialists rather than 
generalists as are elementary teachers. 

 

Middle school and high school schedules are 
similar with both having a 7-period day. 



A combined secondary program allows middle 
school and high school faculty the opportunity 
work closely together, meet more regularly as 
subject area departments, and together develop 
a cohesive 7th -12th grade educational model. 



Benefit #2 

While middle school students would have their 
own program of study and generally their own 
classes, they could combine with high school 
students for certain electives such as art, music, 
drama, and yearbook. Advanced math students 
would also have access to the high school’s 
upper level math classes. 



Benefit #3 

Middle school and high school students would 
combine naturally for chapel, assemblies, and 
activities providing a more robust and exciting 
experience for both. 



More students provides for a more dynamic 
worship experience. 

Combined middle school and high school programs 
have the potential to involve more students and 
draw more family members to concerts and 
programs creating a more enjoyable and expansive 
experience. 

Eliminates Mr. Docter having to drive between both 
campus and thus redeems time that can be 
reinvested into the program. 



Benefit #4 

While middle school and high school students 
would continue to have their own athletic 
programs and leagues, having both groups on 
the same campus would add greater cohesion 
and opportunity for middle school and high 
school athletes. 



8th grade students could play up and fill the 
void on some high school teams. 

Middle school and high school athletes could at 
times practice together giving middle school 
athlete exposure to the high school coaches, 
players, and program. 

The athletic director would be able to devote 
more time to developing both programs cutting 
out the travel time between the two campuses. 



Benefit  #5  

Ministry growth. A relocation at KVE opens 
additional elementary classrooms while 
optimizing the leased space for the HS campus. 



Q&A 

Use the chat feature or ask your question(s) 
using your microphone. 


